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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Update to School Uniform Policy 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We would like to take a moment to thank you for your continued support in ensuring 
that our students are adhering to the school uniform policy. Your commitment has played an important part in 
fostering a positive learning environment for all our students. 

 

As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain high standards of discipline and consistency, we are making a slight 
adjustment to our uniform policy.  Starting from 17th March if a student forgets to bring an item of their uniform (such 
as a blazer, tie, or shoes), they will be expected to borrow the item from our uniform cupboard and they will be 
required to hand in their mobile phone to a member of staff for the remainder of the school day. This is intended to 
encourage responsibility and ensure that uniform expectations are taken seriously by all students and our items are 
returned. Over the past year and a half a significant amount of borrowed uniform has not be returned and this has 
had a large cost implication for the school.  

 

Should a student refuse to comply with this new measure, the situation will be escalated, and further sanctions may 
be applied. We kindly ask that you support this policy change by ensuring that your child arrives at school fully 
prepared with the correct uniform each day. 

 

We are grateful for your understanding and cooperation as we continue to uphold our high standards. Should you 
have any questions or concerns regarding this update, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

 

Mr M Taylor  

Senior Vice Principal  


